The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop beginning at approximately 8:00 p.m
on Tuesday, March 12, 2013 in the Cape Elizabeth Town Council Chambers. The meeting was
recorded by CETV. The Board returned to a regular business meeting to vote on the Community
Services budget.

 ⊠ David Hillman Michael Moore

 Elizabeth Scifres ☐ Mary Townsend M. Kate
Williams-Hewitt

Minutes

WORKSHOP AGENDA

Superintendent's 2013-2014 Budget discussion –

- Community Services/Pool continuation from March 5 budget meeting
- Athletics

Adjourn Workshop

Time:

8:50 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau

Superintendent of Schools